GORE 2016

By Tony Mrak
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Our club’s last weekend trip of the season and first Gore trip in thirty years took off on March 4. Our driver Daniel was pinch hitting for Tom, and he put one into the cheap seats, doing a great job getting us around all weekend and singing for us at the bar on Saturday night. 

Geri B., Ed K. Gary S. and Beth S. had driven up early and were warming up seats at the Black Mountain Pub when our bus got there a little after 10. Bogdan B. bought a beer for the trip leader, an old club tradition this author heartily endorses whenever he runs a trip. Thank you Bogdan.

Saturday started with a hearty breakfast buffet whipped up by Darlene. We all knew about this year’s problems with snow in the east, but Gore’s snowmakers and groomers had done a great job getting a lot of trails into better shape than we could reasonably expect. The large group I skied with most of the day included Jim R., Pat B., John G., and John T., though others joined and left over the course of the day. 
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A couple of local kids followed us a little while, I guess they were trying to learn to ski like Tammy M. Suzanne D. missed the early bus back (my fault), but managed a lift back to the lodge anyway. (sorry Suzanne).  After an excellent dinner, many of the group enjoyed some live music, dancing, and Daniel’s singing. And, some of the 22 brews on tap at the pub. 

Sunday was much the same, but the sun warmed things up enough to make for softer, better snow in the afternoon. Geri led Chip S., John T. and others to a trail on the far side of the mountain and then bailed. Too bad, it was probably the best run on the mountain. 

George S. took a bit of a tumble in the PM, and showed up for his bag lunch with what looked like a grapefruit sticking out of his arm. Fortunately, some ice from the bar took down the swelling. 

The lodge supplied excellent bag lunches for the ride home. Thanks Tom A. for helping with the sodas. Steve C. tried to get a movie going for us on the ride home, but the VCR was having none of it. It was a short ride anyway as we were back at Ramblewood  by  10, even though we left at 5, and made a stop on the thruway. Nice way to finish the trip and the season.

See yez next year,
Tony Mrak
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